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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 25 directs each school district beginning with the 2023-24 school year to receive an amount 

equivalent to $1,200.00 for each member of the district’s support personnel.  The measure directs 

each school district board of education to distribute the funds to provide a one-time pay increase 

to each support personnel member or to provide a one-time pay increase in an amount 

determined by the board based on employee performance or the need to retain employees in 

high-demand positions. The measure also prohibits a district from lowering the number of 

support personnel hours to make them ineligible for the pay increase, and it prohibits a district 

from requiring support personnel to work more hours to be eligible for the increase. 
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